
   

 

   

 

 

Irish Update 

November 1, 2024 

Congratulations to our Scary Story and Scary Story Artwork winners!  Liam 

Dettorre 1st place scary story, Cora Black 2nd place scary story, Callen Covey 1st 

place artwork and Calliope Newlen, Honorable Mention artwork.   

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

 

Please dine at Arby's Marietta on Wednesday, November 6 from 5-8 PM.  The restaurant is 

donating 20% of all sales to St. Mary Home & School. Dine in or drive thru both count, and no 

flier is necessary.  

 

 

Thank you for the support of our Oktoberfest event.  Congratulations to the Cash 

raffle winners: 

5th place-Shirley Roddy 

4th place-Mike Huffman 

3rd place-Debbie McNutt 

2nd place-Tricia Becker 

1st place-Pamela Masselli 
 



   

 

   

 

 
 

St. Mary Home & School Association is partnering once again with Darrell Norris Greenhouse in 

selling poinsettias and wreaths until Nov. 13. 

The pickup will be Nov. 25 at school. 

We are offering flowers in 6 different varieties and 3 different pot sizes. Wreaths may be ordered 

decorated or undecorated.  

Please contact any student to order, or Kaelly Erb at 740-525-8175 for questions or visit the 

school office for an order form. 

 

 

St. Mary Catholic School is pleased to announce that we are partnering with 

Huck's Farm Market again for a Thanksgiving pie sale. Orders are due by Tuesday, 

November 12 and pickup will be the week of Thanksgiving at Huck’s Farm Market. 
Order form has information pertaining to payment/pick up.  For questions, please 

contact Teresa Domico at 740-516-8322 or teresatokodi@gmail.com. 
 

 

         



   

 

   

 

       
 

October Students of the Month 

 
 



   

 

   

 

 

 Thank you St. Mary School for the awesome participation and recognition of 

Breast Cancer Awareness month.  We raised money to share with the Marietta 

Health System Cancer Center & benefit their cancer patients and programs.  

Totals and class winners will be announced next week!   

 

Fall Back with a family walk or run this Sunday!! 

November 3rd will be the Irish Booster Fall Back 5K walk/run.  

Registration information: 

Fall Back 5K   

 

https://runsignup.com/Race/OH/Marietta/FallBack5KStMarys


   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

We are always looking for parent/grandparent volunteers for lunch & recess duty.  

If you would like to become a school volunteer, please contact Alyson Brockmeier 

alysonbrockmeier@stmaryscatholic.org; Jill Schwendeman at 

mailto:alysonbrockmeier@stmaryscatholic.org


   

 

   

 

jillschwendeman@stmaryscatholi.org; or Ally Barnhart at 

alibarnhart@stmaryscatholic.org 

Regular volunteers must complete CMG training through the Diocese of 

Steubenville.  The link to the cmg training is: 

Volunteer link and choose the Steubenville link 

 

Happy Saints Day from our 3rd grade Saints! 

 
 

Share the Gift of Christmas Joy! 

Pack a BOX OF JOY for a Needy Child! 
Deadline is Monday, November 4th 

mailto:jillschwendeman@stmaryscatholi.org
mailto:alibarnhart@stmaryscatholic.org
https://cmgconnect.org/

